Mandatory Template 3: Notification regarding the Board of Management’s

review of the Child Safegua rding Statement

To: Stakeholders St. Mac Dara’s Community College

The Board of Management of St Mac Dara’s Community College wishes to inform you
that:

* The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s Child Safeguarding
Statement was completed at the Board meeting of 19 March 2024.

* This review was conducted in accordance with the “Checklist for Review of the Child
Safeguarding Statement™ published on the gov.ie website.

Slgne(%?"r\é(«c\ ’/W Date 10™ September 2024.

Chalrp rson, Board of Management
/

SigneW Date 10" September 2024.

Principal/Secrefari&e-the Board of Management




